
  

 

Newsletter  
Week commencing 28th January 2019 

Olympic Athlete 

We again this year will be having the Olympic athlete event in school. 

 Eden Francis will be coming in on Thursday 14th February 2019.  

We shall be taking sponsorships for this event and the money we get will be spent on more 

playground games and for updating PE equipment.  

The structure of the day will remain the same as last 

year. We will therefore invite all children to come to 

school  on that day in their PE kits to avoid any delays 

between sessions.  

There are also rewards on the day for those who 

have raised money.  

Show Racism the Red Card 

Year 5 have been creating pieces of artwork based upon 

‘Show Racism the Red Card’. Before starting the artwork, 

discussions were held around the topic of racism and how this 

impacted upon people’s lives. Lessons were based around equality, diversity and stereotyping. In 

order to generate ideas for their artwork, children were given the opportunity to investigate other 

pieces of work. Different skills were covered in the art sessions to support their creations. Some 

of the pieces were very imaginative and definitely delivered a clear message. Well done Year 5 

Quiddich! 

Calling all Harry Potter fans! We have booked an exciting day on the 1st 

May where all of KS2 will get the opportunity to become real wizards and 

witches. We have been very lucky to book some providers to come in and deliver some Quiddich 

sessions. Watch this space to find out more details closer to the time.  



  

 

Reading Mornings! 

These are the themes for our Wednesday 

morning reading club: 

Darren Shaw and spooky books – This week 

Fiction - 6/2/2019 

Electronic books – 13/2/2019. 

Polling Day 

Unfortunately we have a Polling Day 

that’s been scheduled for Thursday 
2nd May.  

School will be closed for all pupils and 
staff! 

Shop for Schools 

Don’t forget that Shop for Schools starts Saturday 2nd February! 

Please remember to collect your points in the Four season shopping Centre. 

 Numbers Day 

We are delighted to be supporting the NSPCC by taking part in their Number Day  on Friday 1st 

February 2019. 

Making maths meaningful 

On 1st February we will be using fun curriculum-based maths challenges designed by Sutton Road 

Primary. To help raise money for the NSPCC, we are asking pupils to collect sponsorship / 

donations using the enclosed sponsor form. 

From 8.50-9.15am we are opening up our classrooms so that you can join us to solve maths 

problems. This will also give you the opportunity to have a look at what methods your children are 

using in lessons and for their homework. 

It all adds up 

We’re looking forward to all the fun of Numbers Day, and 

we really appreciate your support. All the money we raise 

at Sutton Road Primary will make an enormous difference 

to children today and help change the lives of children 

tomorrow. 

Sports Fact of the Week 

Taking part in sport improves 
sleep. We know just how important 

sleep is, and exercising can help you 
capitalise on these benefits. 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Prevention & Treatment of Head Lice 

Unfortunately, we have our little visitors back in school again! 

These are a common every day issue but are easily treatable. Early detection and treatment are 

vital in dealing with head lice and parents / carers are advised to check their children’s hair once 

a week. 

Head lice are small insects, about the size of a match head when fully grown. Their colour varies 

according to the colour of the hair of they host. They crawl from head to head - they do not fly 

or jump. Anyone with hair can catch head lice. They are difficult to find in dry hair, but in wet 

hair, they lose their grip, move slowly and can be combed out. 

Two treatments are recommended – wet combing and lotions. It is possible to use wet combing 

and lotions separately, but it is best to use both treatments together. 

If you do not normally pay for your prescriptions, you can receive any necessary medication 

free of charge from the pharmacy under the Pharmacy First scheme.  

Please let us know if you would like any support from school as we are 

more than happy to help. 

Thank you all for your ongoing support with this – together we can 

‘Hit the Nit!’  



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Important dates for your diary 

Friday 1st February 2019   - Numbers Day 

Saturday 2nd February 2019   - Shop for schools Starts 

Thursday 14th February 2019   - Olympic Athlete in school 

Monday 18th February 2019   - First Day of February half term holidays 

Monday 25th February 2019   - First Day back at school 

Saturday 2nd March 2019   - Shop for School ends 

Monday 11th March 2019   - 4EP Library Visit 

Tuesday 12th March 2019   - 3AB Library Visit 

Monday 18th March 2019   - 4LB Library Visit 

Monday 8th April 2019    - First Day of Easter Holidays 

Tuesday 23rd April 2019   - First Day Back at school 

Monday 22nd April 2019   - Bank Holiday  - School closed 

Wednesday 1st May 2019   - Quiddich 

Thursday 2nd May 2019   - School Closed  -  Polling Day 

Monday 6th May 2019    - Bank Holiday—School closed 

Monday 27th May 2019   - First Day of May Half Term Holidays 

Monday 3rd June 2019    - First Day back at school 

Monday 17th June to Thursday 20th June 2019  Bamburgh Residential 

Thursday 25th July 2019   - First Day of Summer break 

Monday 2nd September 2019   - First Day back at school 

Monday 21st October 2019   - First Day of October Half Term Holidays 

Monday 4th November 2019   - First Day back at school 

F1 News 

F1 have been learning about Chinese New 

Year. We were so excited after watching 

the dragon dance parades that we made 

our own Chinese Dragon and took it onto 

the field. We played instruments and 

waved as the dragon moved around us, 

taking it in turns to be the leader of the 

dragon. We even got to try some Chinese 

food at the end of the week!  

 PE Leadership 

On Tuesday 22nd, 8 children attended a 

PE leadership training course. These 

children are going to be the new Sutton 

Road PE forum and will advocate PE around 

our school. They will take up a range of 

responsibilities 

including promoting,  inspiring and leading 

sessions.  


